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February 19, 2015 
 

 
Attn: Mr. Christopher Moseng     By: Electronic Filing System 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission  
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 

Re: DOCKET NO. E-999/R-13-459  
 

Dear Mr. Moseng:   
 

I write on behalf of Windstream Lakedale, Inc. (“Windstream”) to support the rule 
changes proposed in this docket allowing local service providers to determine whether they will 
offer electronic directories in lieu of printed directories except in cases where customers elect to 
receive printed directories.  Mandating printed directories is no longer necessary or justified.   

 
Windstream does not request a hearing in this matter, but may participate in a hearing 

should one be held.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at (678) 420-3878. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
  /s/ Matthew Feil  
Matthew Feil  
Senior Government Affairs Counsel  

 
 

 
C:  Christopher.moseng@state.mn.us 


